
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING/OPEN HOUSE 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Bowling will hold a Public Meeting/Open House. 

Location:  City of Bowling Green Wastewater Plant 

 596 Lake Branch Road 

 Bowling Green, FL 33834 

 

When: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 

 4:00 P.M. 

 

Purpose: The purpose of this Public Meeting is to tour the new Bowling Green Wastewater 

Plant. This meeting will be in Open House format so that the public may come and 

go at their convenience. The City Commission and City staff will be present to 

answer any questions you may have. 

 

Description: The City of Bowling Green Wastewater Plant was constructed with funds from the 

Community Development Block Grant and the State Revolving Fund with Pennoni 

overseeing the project. The new Wastewater Facility Improvements will provide for 

a more efficient wastewater operating system. 

 

Special 

Accommodations: The City of Bowling Green makes every reasonable effort to accommodate the needs 

of the public. Any person requiring special accommodations at the meeting due to a 

disability or physical impairment should contact the Office of the City Clerk at 

(863)375-2255 at least two days prior to the meeting. 


